
CHANGE OF USE STATEMENT – LISMORE RECRUITMENT 
 
We would like you to accept our change of use from A1 to A2. 
Lismore is a professional, established recruitment agency, in business for 15 years. 
We believe we would add value to the street and the local community. 
We will be recruiting locally for various jobs within the Camden area, which would be 
beneficial for locals. 
We will carry out works and maintain an aesthetically pleasing office which will be 
beneficial for all. 
We hope our application is successful. 
Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information. 
 
TOM O’KEEFFE 
0208 968 4666 


